
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to the first issue of our monthly ‘Etone Book Bulletin’, where you can find out book 

suggestions, book of the month, genre of the month, what staff are reading, events on in Birmingham 

about our most favourite classics, all designed to expand and influence your personal reading! If you 

would like to take part in our book bulletin and offer any suggestions next term, feel free to email, 

ldarlin@etonecollege.co.uk. 

 

ETONE BOOK BULLETIN 

 

Some New Books out this Term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A dream wedding off the windswept 

Irish coast becomes a living nightmare 

for its trapped and terrified guests, in 

the latest nerve-jangling thriller from 

the author of The Hunting Party. 

 

 

 

Book of The Month! 

What are Staff Reading this Term? 

Genre of the Month! 

Events on this Term! 

Crime  

5TH-8TH 

OCTOBER 2023. 

BLF are delighted that the Birmingham REP theatre will be 
playing host to most of the events once again, as well as The 
Exchange on Centenary Square, and the Roundhouse, run by 
the National Trust in Birmingham. We’ll also be running a 
number of walking events around the city. 

Ahead of all the events going on sale, BLF are proud and 
excited to announce a special one-off event for schools 
with Sir Lenny Henry, which is on sale now.  

 

September 2023 

Miss Darling Mrs Logan Miss Green 

https://www.birminghamliteraturefestival.org/events/lenny-henry-schools/

